
From: Community Governance Reviews <CGRs@cornwall.gov.uk>  

Sent: 22 June 2022 15:01 

To: Menheniot Parish Clerk <clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: GOVERNANCE REVIEW FEEDBACK FORM 

 

Information Classification: PUBLIC 

 

Dear John, 

 

Thank you for the Menheniot parish council response to the CGR consultation opposing a boundary 

change between Menheniot and Liskeard. This will be included within the pack that’s being prepared 

for the Constitution and Governance committee. 

 

Many thanks and all the best, 

Dan. 

 

Dan Webb | Project Manager 

Cornwall Council | Operations and Change | Customer & Support Services 

dan.webb@cornwall.gov.uk | Mobile: 07484 938781 

www.cornwall.gov.uk | 'Onen hag oll' 

3rd Floor South Wing, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY 

 

 

From: Community Governance Reviews <CGRs@cornwall.gov.uk>  

Sent: 27 June 2022 17:08 

To: Menheniot Parish Clerk <clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: GOVERNANCE REVIEW FEEDBACK FORM 

 

Information Classification: PUBLIC 

 

Hi John, 

 

There’s going to be a number of informal sessions for the Constitution and Governance Committee, 

but then 3 formal sessions (grouped by region) in September, November and January to make their 

final recommendations. Full council will then make a decision on the deferred proposals shortly 

afterwards. Any changes will be  implemented in time for the 2025 elections. 

 

All the best, 

Dan. 

 


